Motion from the UBAC – November 19, 2020

Motion: Add 3 non-voting members to the University Budget Affairs Committee (UBAC), to be selected by the Staff Advisory Council (SAC).

[bookmark: _GoBack]Rationale: In order to provide broader UBAC representation across the university, UBAC has voted 6-0 in favor of adding 3 non-voting members, to be selected annually by SAC. It is hoped that such additional representation would help bring additional perspective and budgetary information to UBAC deliberations, and promote more widespread sharing of UBAC deliberation results throughout the university community.

